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NATIONAL ONION ASSOCIATION

 822 7th Street • Suite 510 • Greeley, Colorado 80631 • (970) 353-5895 • FAX (970) 353-5897

Doug Nielsen
Doug Nielsen Communications

P. O. Box 150526

Ogden, UT  84403

Dear Doug:

Thanks so much for being a part of the National Onion Association’s Summer Convention       Banquet in Ogden, Utah last week,
You promised music, magic, and  humor would highlight your keynote presentation. And that is what you  delivered? The communication of self-worth, motivation, and hope was very well received and an encouragement to everyone.
Here’s wishing you all the best in everything you pursue.

Sincerely,
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Wayne Mininger

Executive Director

WM/rn.c

P.S. No dog kicken’ allowed, right?
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